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Comments: Chattahoochee Forest comments

 

Ms. Israel,

 

The project, known as the Foothills Landscape Project, would allow the Forest Service to log, burn, build

"temporary" roads, and close or reroute trails at undisclosed locations within a massive 157,000-acre project area

with no guarantee of participation from members of the public who this land is supposed to serve.

 

As someone who spends a great deal of time in the Chattahoochee Forest, as both a biologist, and as a private

citizen for recreation, I am very opposed to this project. The public deserves the right to be able to provide input

to the decisions that occur in our forest.  I do not understand why we need to be doing this kind of large scale

logging at all in such a pristine forest.

 

Please register my objections to this proposal.

 

Sincerely,

 

Trecia Neal

 

593 Rock Rd, Stockbridge, GA 30281
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